Ron Schmidt
835 N Rosemary

Bryan, Texas 77802

In March of 2019, after a hail storm in our neighborhood, we called upon United Roofing to assist us
with the process of getting our roof replaced. They have a great reputation for service and quality, and
I've known them to be active in support of our community. Both factors were important to us.

1. Paul Teel, their representative, helped get our roof approved by meeting with the insurance adjuster,
and from there he helped us make wise decisions on everything from gutters to improved attic
ventilation. We are very pleased with the end result and with United Roofing.

I'd recommend United Roofing and J. Paul Teel as a trustworthy contractor, to any of my friends in need
of roofing.

Sincerely,

Ron Schmidt



